
 

WE  WORSHIP 
 

 

 
 
Saturday 2/22   4:30PM  PETER “TOM” GAIOTTI 

Req. by Bob and Susan Shepler  
Sunday 2/23  10AM     MARY MURPHY  

                                      Req. by Marilyn Hayes 
Saturday, 3/1  4:30PM    ABIĹIO PAES COBRAL 

                                  Req. by Donna & Dick Emerson  

Sun, 3/2,10AM  EYVONNE JOHNSON, (1st Anniv)   
     Req. by daughter Shari, Rob, 

MacKenzie and Duncan   
  

Many Opportunities for Mass  Intentions in March 
Fridays:  3/7, 3/14, 3/21, 3/28 ; 

Saturdays 3/8, 3/15, 3/22, 3/29; Sundays  3/23, 3/30  
 
  

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament       
Every Wednesday,  8:30am – 9pm 
Sacred Heart Church, Lake George 

Chaplet Divine Mercy -    Wednesdays   3pm 
          

     Prayer Chain:  Contact Alice Damp        
      623-3618 or edaldamp@yahoo.com 

 
 In February  the “Tabernacle Candle” burns  

in memory of  Shane Bently  
at the request of his grandmother, Bertha Belanger. 

 
 

plan your lent 
Check the bulletin board in the narthex 

 

SOUP 
♪♪♪  Mmmm Good.   

That’s what Betty’s Soup is,  

Mmmmm Good!    ♫♫♫ 
(Each healthy fresh meal benefits you and St. C’s.) 

This Weekend, Split Pea with Ham Soup 

  March1&2 - Potato and Leek  March8&9 - Stuffed Pepper  

Soup-Maker-Par Excellent is BETTY KUSKY! 
$5/pint donation suggested. 

First come, first served. 

Please return the mason jar.   Please.Please return the mason jar.   Please.Please return the mason jar.   Please.Please return the mason jar.   Please.    
 

THANK YOU,  BETTY!!! 
 

News from NeighborsNews from NeighborsNews from NeighborsNews from Neighbors    
 

North Country Ministry welcomes you to see just what 
we are doing each day to help people in our commu-
nity.   Visit our center in Warrensburg across from the 
Post Office.   Contact Barbara Maffey at 623-2829 for 
more information.   You just might want to volun-
teer! 

North Country Ministry  623-2829       
 3933 Main Street    Clothing Center & Baby’s Place    

9-12 Mon/     9-12 Tues/    1-4 Wed, Thurs, Fri .    
 Every Tues and Fri, = hot lunch.        

 

The Priory in Chestertown  
(www.prioryretreathouse.org) 

  Go to the web page for details,   See 
flyers on the bulletin board,  or call 494-3733.   

 

The Dominican Retreat House  

 located in Niskayuna / many opportunitiesK 
details are on the bulletin board or at www.dslcny.org 

 

There will be a Natural Family Planning class held at 
at St. Ann’s Rectory in Fort Ann. The first class will be held 

MARCH 15, 10:30A ..Register at    www.ccli.org. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The Mystery of Suffering 
See bulletin Insert 

WE TEACH 

K-6 Schedule  
2/23    “Food for the Journey” 
3/2      “Preparing for Ashes” 

7-12 Revised Schedule    
  3/2 (11A)    3/16 (4-7P) ;  4/6 (4-7P);   5/18 

 

 

WE GATHER 
Saturday  4:30 Eucharist     
Sunday   10AM     Eucharist  
               11AM K-6 Regular Gathering 
Tuesday  10 AM  Adult Home Communion Service 
                  8PM   AA    Jaracz Halln 
Thursday 12N   AA     Jaracz Hall 
     4PM   RCIA   Convent 
Sat           9A-3P   Tax Prep Jaracz Hall  
      4:30 Eucharist  
Nxt Sun   11AM    Faith Formation K-12  

************************************************* 
3/4    Pancake Supper—Mardi Gras!! (4:30-7P) 
3/5    ASH WEDNESDAY!!  (10A or 7P) 
3/7-8   Suffering    (See Insert) 
3/8-9 Special Collection    Black, Native American, 

 and Latin American Missions 
3/15   80th Jubilee for Sister Catherine!! 
3/16   1st Reconciliation (All Welcome)  11A 
           4-7P   High school Faith Formation 
3/23   “Ours is the Earth and Its Fullness Therein.” 

And ours is the responsibility to take care of it! 
3/30   “Wing Off” for Youth in Mission Trip 
4/26   Gala for Mito Hope and Help 
5/2     Gala for North Country Ministry  
 

               Mardi  Gras Party               Mardi  Gras Party               Mardi  Gras Party               Mardi  Gras Party    
                      Pancake Supper 

                                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                Tuesday, March 4 
                          Jaracz Hall 

 

(Sponsored by Pastoral CouncilKK...for fun!) 
All the pancakes you can eat for $5.      

Children 5 and under, $3. 
Meal includes sausage, fruit, coffee/tea/juice. 

 

Spread the word!      
Sponsored by our Fabulous Pastoral Council 

 
The Results are in: 

 Survey on the Family ! 
  
Each and every Catholic has a right and a re-
sponsibility to speak and act for the good of 
the entire Church.  Many US Catholics  (and 
Catholics around the world!)  did that when 
they responded to the Pope’s survey on the 
family this past Fall.   This is all in preparation 
for an upcoming Synod on The Family.   The 
Pope really wanted to know what we thought! 
  
Here are few highlights:  
• A majority of respondents were Mass-goers (53%) 

who have a major investment in the Church  

• Overwhelmingly, respondents see an urgent need 
for pastoral care in the Church, an element that has 
been missing for too long 

• There are major differences between Church 
teaching and how the respondents view separated, 
divorced and remarried Catholics, contraception, 
same-sex marriage and women's roles in the 
church 

• Respondents expressed both skepticism that their 
voices would be heard by most church leaders and 
hope that things are changing under Pope Francis 

• Respondents expressed one near universal hope 
for a church that would be "a place of mercy freely 
given, where everyone can feel welcomed, loved, 
forgiven and encouraged to live the good life of the 
Gospel (Evangelii Gaudium, #114)."  

• Go to MyCatholicFamily.org to read the full report 
or read it in the narthex.   It is on the bulletin board 
and is on green paper .  (Green for hope.)  

 

WE SERVE 

SHARING TREASURE     

Last Weekend:   Church Support:  $1,783    
Make-Up = $145     Gifts = $420     Fuel = $395     
Parishioners in Need = $3     Easter Flowers = $15 

 No. Country Ministry = $75  
Tithing from Betty Kusky’s Soup Sales = $290   

Evangelist = $197       Youth Mission Trip = $205 
Roof Renovation = $35           Mtce/Repair = $50 
            Kateri Institute for Lay Ministry = $30 

Thank you to all who support Thank you to all who support Thank you to all who support Thank you to all who support     
the ministry and maintenance of St. C’sthe ministry and maintenance of St. C’sthe ministry and maintenance of St. C’sthe ministry and maintenance of St. C’s 

 

In Case You Missed It Last Week…… 

Good News from Mito Hope and Help     
Remember Cathy’s dream of having a “Mitochondrial 
Disease  expert locally?”   Cathy writes:  “….things are 
really heating up with regard to funding our MITO Nurse 
Practitioner Liaison program for the long haul with the 
help of all the local major hospitals. We are getting there, 
slowly but surely and I couldn't do it without the gener-
ous support from everyone who has made donations and 

supported our efforts thus far!”  
  

Isn’t that wonderful news?     The Pastoral Council de-
cided to create a “doggy basket” for the Basket Raffle for 
the April 26 Mito Gala.      Save your money so you can 
come!      $50/person, $90/couple.   Details will follow. 

 

TY   TY  TY   TY   TY   TY   TY   TY   TY  
 

“Good Ole’ Tim” Toolan was back to shovel AGAI� this 

week .  Tim has decided we have had enough winter.    

Thank you to BBB Construction Burke Brothers for 

coming to the rescue: the church roof leaked this week, 

setting off the fire alarm (which, by the way, no one can 

hear unless you are in the church.  Uh huh.  Required by 

law.   Uh huh.)   Many thanks to those able to meet for 

the Christmas Craft Fair:  Linda Gaiotti, Sue Sheple, 

Donna Emerson, Suzanne Glebus, Johanna  Morin, 

Alice Lochmann.   As well, thank you to all who attended 

the planning meeting for the fabulous Pancake Supper 

March 4:   Richelene Morey, Jay Porter, Mark Semon, 

Bob Shepler, Lorry O’ Conner.   (It 

will be fun and delish!)     And 

thanks to Betty Kusky for the dona-

tion from her soup sales.     Clark 

Orton came to the rescue again—

this time chopping ice off the back 

church roof.    (SLH agrees with Tim.) 

 

North Country Ministry  

ANNUAL WINTER RAFFLE 
Tickets available at the Center, 3933 Main Street, Wbg 
at Stewarts every Saturday and Sunday in February 
or here in the narthex this weekend.    Last Call! 

All proceeds benefit the Emergency Assistance Fund 
$5 a chance or 5 for $20 

Drawing March 18 … The prizes: 
#1    GORE/WHITEFACE FULL SEASON  

ADULT SKI PASS 2014-15   (Value $999) 
#2     Dagger Zydeco 11.0 recreational kayak   

(Value $550) 
#3     Diamond Pint Boat Tours— 

2 hours on Lk G for six persons   (Value $240) 
#4     $250  Gift Certificate to Bennington Furniture 
#5     Garnet Hill Cross Country Ski Pass  

now through 2014-15    (Value $200) 
#6     North Creek Restaurant Sampler:   Gift Certificates- 
 $40 Bar Vino Wine Bar   / $25 Basil and Wicks  
 $25 The Copperfield Inn /  $10 Café Sarah  

 

Tickets are also available at Stewarts on  
Saturday Mornings or at the NCM Center on 

Main Street during “business hours.” 
 

 

Support the  
youth mission trip 

• bring your return-ables to Direct 
Deposit and say”  St. C’s Missionary 
Youth Group 
• Just make a donation on your 

envelopes where it says “Other.” Say: Youth 
Trip   (Like last weekend...did you see that?  It 
helps so much!) 

• Plan on attending the “Wing Off” March 30th. 
Our Youth Thank Us !! 

 

 

10% BACK!!!    When you bring this bulletin 
to dinner at Lizzy Keyes, 10% of the cost of the entrees 
will be donated back to St. Cecilia’s Church, kindness 
of Tom and Amber Grace. 

Parish Life Director:   Sr. Linda Hogan csj   slhcsj@verizon.net / 623-3021        
                                  Sacramental Minister:  Rev. Paul Cox  656-9464     
              Pastoral Associate Administration:  Gail DeMarsh   pyramidlifemom@aol.com / 744-9241                                             
                                Bookkeeper/Cemetery:  Dawn Brunner    623-3021 (Tuesday AM)  
        Parish Nurse / Building Maintenance    Judy Rozell    sunflowr50@yahoo.com   222-4140    

7th Sunday of Ordinary Time       February 23, 2014 

ST. C’S  
WON 
GOLD! 

(VICARIOUSLY) 
via our  

Summerite  
Olympic Women’s 
Hockey Coach  

KEVIN DINEEN! 
 

CONGRATS 
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